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Important Dates 

4/16/25 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each 

4/16/25 - Report Cards Go Home 

4/17/25 - Half Day - Students dismissed at 11:20AM 

4/18/25 - No SCHOOL for students - Teacher Professional Learning Day 

4/24/25 - Student of the Month Breakfast - April 

5/7/25 - Kindergarten Information Night 6-7PM 

5/14/25 - Webb Spring Musical Concert (grades 3-5) and Art Show (K-2) 

5/20-22/25 - 5th Grade Camp 

5/23/25 - Half Day Memorial Day Weekend 

5/26/25 - No School Memorial Day 

6/3/25- PTA Summer Spectacular 

6/4/25 - Kindergarten End of Year Celebration - 2PM 

6/5/25 - 1st-3rd Grade End of Year Awards - Time TBD 

6/6/25 - 4th-5th Grade End of Year Awards - 9AM 
 

From the Principal 

Dear Webb Families, 

Please remember that the school is not responsible for monitoring technology issues 

between students unless it directly pertains to a threat involving school or breaks our 

technology rules and is done during the school day.  We expect parents to monitor this and 

suggest blocking people, blocking apps or reaching out to other parents if problems arise.  

Students are NOT to have any technology with them at school, which includes phones 

and/or smart watches.  Students are absolutely NOT allowed to be on their devices during 

the school day for any reason.  Anything that they bring to school should be left in lockers 

(we do not have locks for these) or given to the teacher or office during the day.  We are 

not responsible for lost or stolen items.  We appreciate your support with this.     
 

Sincerely, 

 

Principal, Webb Elementary 

 

Summer School for Incoming Kindergarten Students 

Summer school will be available for students entering kindergarten next year.  If you are 

interested in having your child attend, please sign up with this link: (2025) Kindergarten 

Readiness Registration Form. Registration is based on a first come basis so it is important to 

sign up early if you want to take advantage of this opportunity. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe8GWnRf9oKpFvO3MkIt2x1LmV6BGNxiKaTlmv0CbT6laWL7w/viewform


 

 

Spring Concert & Art Show 

On Wednesday, May 14th the 3rd-5th grade students will participate in our annual spring 

concert.  The concert will be at Webb this year in the gym and will start at 6PM.  We will also 

have artwork on display from students in grades K-5.  All of our families are welcome.  There 

will be lite refreshments served after the concert.   

 

Playground After School 

As the weather gets nicer, more families choose to stay and play on the playground after 

school.  Please don’t forget our school rule about playground use after school.  Any 

students staying on the playground after school MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT 

and the adult must be physically in the playground area.  This does NOT count for older 

siblings.  Students who walk home, must go home and cannot return until after 6PM (when 

latchkey is done for the day) without an adult.  We do NOT monitor the playground after 

school.  Adults MUST monitor their students.  We appreciate your help with this. 
 

Arrival/Breakfast at Webb 

Please remember that the doors do NOT open for breakfast until 7:40AM.  Students 

should NOT arrive (whether walking or being dropped off) before that time.  We do not 

have any adults working before that time to monitor students.  Also, students should NOT 

be dropped off for breakfast unless they are eating breakfast at Webb.  If they arrive 

early and don’t eat, parents will be called and students could be prevented from coming in 

early if it continues.  Students who are just coming to school for the day can enter the 

school after 8AM.  We appreciate your help with this as we do not have staff on duty to 

monitor students who are dropped off too early.   

 

M-STEP 

Over the course of the next month, our third, fourth and fifth grade students will be 

taking very important state tests.  These tests are very important for Webb.  The state 

uses these results to aid in determining the success of our school.  We ask for the help of 

our families as we embark on these important tests.  Please make sure your child gets a 

good night’s sleep and gets to school for breakfast or eats at home each morning before 

the test.  We also ask that you discuss the test at home with your child and talk about the 

importance of doing their best.  The students have been working hard preparing for these 

assessments at school so they are familiar with the format and have worked to build up 

the stamina to complete them, so they are equipped to be successful - you can reassure 

them of this.  Any help you can give us with this, is greatly appreciated.  Please see the 

schedule of testing below: 

 

​ ​ ​ ELA (reading/writing)​ Math​ ​ ​ Soc. St. ​ ​ Science 

Third grade:  ​ April 23rd​ ​ April 30th​ ​     X​ ​ ​      X 

Fourth grade:     ​ Complete​ ​ April 16th​ ​     X​ ​ ​      X 

Fifth grade :​​ Complete​ ​ April 15th​ ​ April 22nd​        April 29th 

 

Summer School for Students Entering 1st-5th Grades Next Year  

Summer school will be available for students entering 1st-5th grade next year.  If you are 

interested in having your child attend, please sign up with this link: (2025) Rising 1st - 

Rising 5th Grade(Current) Registration Form. Registration is based on a first come basis so it 

is important to sign up early if you want to take advantage of this opportunity.   

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1fn60hROqXGg86UiMkAeB_NxAqCPjSgxUovgA_mryDZk/edit?ts=67ec1a92


 

YMCA SportPort 

Our next YMCA after school event will be this Thursday, April 24th.   

 

Summer School for Students Going to Hazel Park Junior High Next Year 

Summer school will be available for students entering 6th-9th grade next year.  If you are 

interested in having your child attend, please sign up with this link: (2025) Rising 6th - 

Rising 9th Grade(Current) Registration Form. Registration is based on a first come basis so it 

is important to sign up early if you want to take advantage of this opportunity.   

 

Teacher Appreciation Week 

Project 

National Teacher Appreciation Week is 

May 5-9, 2025. The Michigan Department 

of Education’s (MDE) Office of Educator 

Excellence wishes to celebrate teachers 

across Michigan for the entire month of 

May.   

MDE invites parents to submit 15-30 

second videos of their students 

recognizing and thanking a specific 

teacher for their impact. Cell phones 

easily capture the videos. Videos and 

parental consent must be submitted via 

the Teacher Appreciation Video Project 

Google Form.  Videos are currently being 

accepted until Friday, April 16, 2025.  

Submitted videos may be posted on the 

Teacher Appreciation Month webpage and 

MDE’s YouTube channel. The Office of 

Educator Excellence’s Facebook  

(@MIeducator) and X (formerly Twitter) 

social media pages will be promoting the 

videos throughout the month of May.  If 

your child has great things to say about a 

teacher, use the instructions found on 

MDE’s website to submit a video today!   
 

 

Report Cards 

Report Cards went out with all students on Wednesday. The students are given numbers to 

show their current progress:   

4=Student working above grade level expectations 

3=Student meeting grade level expectations 

2=Student approaching but not meeting grade level expectations 

1=Not meeting grade level expectations   

We will also be sending home reports regarding your child’s reading level and how you can help 

them at home (IRLA Report).   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSes-yIRW9cZ9xNh74Wi_Ct4KLBCLKU9mMUQmUzDIWw4R4vrCA/viewform
http://bit.ly/3xIYhpe
http://bit.ly/3xIYhpe
https://www.michigan.gov/mde/services/ed-serv/educator-retention-supports/recognition-programs/teacher-appreciation-month
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLQNv-MrTjyhL1nGFIeyTKWNpMAyg6gref
https://www.facebook.com/MIEducator
http://www.twitter.com/MIEducator


 

 

 

 



 

Michigan Summer EBT is a program through which eligible families will receive $120 for each child to 

buy groceries during the summer. Some families will receive Summer EBT benefits automatically, but 

other families will need to apply, especially those households with eligible children who attend a 

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) school. 

Those households will apply through an MI Bridges application. Children who receive Michigan Summer 

EBT can still participate in other summer meal programs. 

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ssc_86tYK5nc9QJkihI8Vg~~/AAAAARA~/pK1qeR1Vvpz5MjGRlyNHUZF5GnXrkCo9vYmJz5sv9o5-xpeQ3oSrbz3mw9c_TSx9LzthLqaP6TCoDI1o2TellXqBfo-4CQhpOLrN8SEOE7-SlfdU-B2gbOnYy2ut7EWmhASL9HKIJoKWXrF3EcGpuaf_X25iW6sMStCa2qi6AIrj67iwBZCTbVqpUfXrKNu-PxER3Xn_pcGz-cE2habw88gjBNv-l99Y34E4UkzrAtYO1b8DoDysqjtQ3dBG_KMBTsw1CNlpry9xmL36DCvDToaCOA-NZQGDnEXfKFKPRbpX4PO0x1GziRMEjELsu_iYi8AaKBGz-trm0YtTFv2KMlL7u4PGWELRHJUB-aA1nbex1HGdHmouVteIHr0mb-_lYUzdOnJa1SI-JoDvMcYGFEui0s7NR8lG35e4Ie5XkqqTrxDx7LnmficCrplGz6v6sSsMMc9ZpU7FshRviuFkOI1lJSSYkZT-HzgWZAQcPubWwYBWKNbSGEWXT6PsZx6-iqAg75Yai0770otSURONezcOKC9sMyQlnv1zquCfzVFoQktlld30bDf0yMSetcYsjuxwvXUN89Mgi8p-N6v8m55qbbRxdfXcQM1emlCH-hR3m6d9Vnhnnl_aZD8oKM4x_CBcj1hvUb4cHPaThcgNdQ~~


 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 


